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after which he will probably continue his tour through 
the Dioceses of Montreal and Quebec.

The Montreal branch of the Algoma Missionary Asso­
ciation appears to be specially prospering. The first 
quarterly meeting for the transaction of business was 
held Nov. 28th, the Bishop of Montreal presiding. In 
the course of the proceedings it was shewn that the Secre­
tary-Treasurer had addressed letters to 72 clergymen, 
41 of whom had answered up to date. Sixteen country 
churches had promised to aid by collections. Most of 
the city churches also had undertaken to set the work 
on foot. The Ladies’ Clothing Society of St. James’s had 
promised to provide clothing for children of the Shing- 
wauk Home. The money in hand at the time was 
$134.72, and the Secretary-Treasurer thinks there is 
no doubt but that the specified sum of $800 per annum 
will be made up.

No less encouraging is the report from the Quebec 
Diocese. There seems little doubt that the quota of 
$500 will be in the Secretary-Treasurer’s hands by the 
close of the year. Several of the city clergy have un­
dertaken the support of a child in the Shingwauk 
Home, and the Young Woman’s Guild of St. Matthew’s 
promises to send clothing.

From Ontario, the report at present is not quite so 
encouraging. Our Secretary there writes : “ The re­
ceipt of your quarterly reminds me that I ought to 
write to you, to say how sorry I am that our diocese has 
done so little for you. * * * * I am glad to see
that your Bishop is likely to make a tour this winter in 
this part of the world, and I will endeavour to forward 
his work in every way I can. * * * * Kingston, 
Smith’s Falls, and Hawkesbury, have alone contributed 
as yet.
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